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IMPORTANT PRODUCT
SAFETY NOTICE

Eaton brand Heavy Duty 30 A and
60 A Safety Switches

Eaton Corporation ("Eaton”) has identified a potential
nonconformance with certain Eaton brand Heavy Duty 30 A and
60 A Safety Switches manufactured between November 19, 2015
and January 23, 2018. The safety switch can potentially supply
power when the handle is in the “off” position.

This issue affects various configurations of 30 A and 60 A
Heavy Duty safety switches manufactured between
11/19/2015 and 1/23/2018.

Please visit the website below to see thefull product advisory
bulletin, affected catalog prefixes, repair kit request form,
and detailed work instructions for component replacement.

For Canadian customers: http://eatoncanada.ca/hdss-advisorybulletin

For USA and other customers: www.eaton.com/hdss-advisorybulletin



